
7th  October 2022 

Homework to hand in on Wednesday’s and Friday new homework sent out.   

RE Our RE topic is ‘Myself’ and we start our new 

topic next week.  

Please email a photo of your child’s 

christening/baptism to homelearning@st-

joseph-pri.notts.sch.uk 

Reading  

We will make sure we provide different reading 

activities to support reading for pleasure as well.  

Please read ten minutes per day from reading 

book given.  

 

I have included our bingo read game to practice 

tricky words and this weeks graphemes. 

Spellings 

This week we have introduced writing to our 

children during our phonics sessions. 

We have been spelling the following words. 

 

In class the adult sounds out the word and 

models how to write the word. 

for example we use one finger to represent 

each sound. d-o-g = dog (3 sounds) 

 

Show your child how you do this on your 

paper or white board then cover it then your 

child has a go! 

This weeks’ spellings:  

dog 

ten 

red 

mum 

kid 

 

English Next week we will be learning the story 

whatever Next. You can access this story on 

youtube if you do not have a hard copy. 

Watch/read the story and talk about three things 

you liked about this story   

Maths  Children have worked really hard in maths with 

comparing size, mass and capacity.  

Try the home learning challenge with some of 

your toys!  

Topic Topic homework: we will talk about space next 

week. Find out something about space to discuss 

in class next week. Eg, stars, planets, rockets, 

astronaut.    

This week we are trialling making recording reading easier for parents and 

teachers. Rather than having to complete a reading diary every day, you can 

write your comments once a week on the homework slip. If you wish to 

comment further, please do. 

 

Reading comments section: 

 

 

 



 

PE will continue every Wednesday and children need to arrive dressed in their PE kits. It will 

be our wellbeing day next Wednesday 12th October and children do not need their uniform as 

they will stay dressed in their sports wear.  

Forest school will continue every Thursday, and now the weather is changing it is important 

that children are dressed appropriately in warm  clothing , warm waterproof coats, wellies 

etc. If children are not dressed approprietly they will be cold and will not enjoy forest school,  

we want our children to have a wonderful time and take advantage of this wonderful 

experience of outdoor learning! (Extra clothing such as joggers/leggings can be sent in an 

extra bag incase children get wet and we can help them change if they need to). 

Any questions, please ask. Miss Beveridge 😊  


